
Twenty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m.  Mick Guilfoyle 6th Anniversary 

9.30 a.m.  Carmel Wilson, Months Memory 

11 a.m.     Mike McMahon, Months Memory 

                  Philomena and Christopher Conlon, and Larry Conlon 

The new weekday Mass schedule which commenced in July will continue going forward, with 
Mass at 7.30p.m. every Wednesday evening.  There is no Mass on Wednesday mornings.  

Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m. Kevin McCarthy, Month’s Memory 

9.30 a.m.   

11 a.m.   John and Mary Langan, Ardnaglue, their daughter Gretta 

whose 80th birthday and 55th Anniversary occur at this time.                                                                  

Edward and Elizabeth Gorry, Arden and their grandson John Langan. 

Jenny Craig, Month’s Memory 

Noreen and Vincent Lennon  

George and Mary Flanagan 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Margaret Ryan, Moate Road, 
who died during the week.  May she Rest In Peace. 

 

The Irish Catholic Newspaper is on sale at the  entrance for €3 per copy. 
 

Offerings: €145;  Plate: €1,095;  Maintenance Fund: €225.  Thanks to all who are so 

generous. 

Confessions available each Saturday from 10.30 a.m.  -  11.30 a.m.                                                

 If you would like Confessions at a different time please contact me on 087 2618353 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament     Monday 10 a.m. — 11 a.m. in Kilbeggan.     

Friday 7 p.m.— 9 p.m. in Rahugh with Mass at 7.30pm  

Open Monday to Friday 10 –5 p.m.  Wide selection of 

good quality clothing and household goods. We  give 

Dóchas  €750 each month to help those with cancer. 

Thanks for your support.  



The Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 10—15th September.  Extra plac-

es are now available.  Anyone wishing to travel should contact JWT Travel on 

01 2410800.  If you would like a Petition (Prayer Request) brought to the 

Grotto,  please place them in the collection tables in the Church.  Do not put 

money in the envelope.   

The Parish Pastoral Assembly will meet in the Parish Centre on Tuesday 3rd 

September at 7.30 p.m.  Welcome back after the summer break.  

Young Adult Retreat 6-8 September 2024 ( Friday evening - 

Sunday afternoon) Mt. St. Joseph Abbey, Roscrea 

'What does it profit a person if they gain the whole world and 

suffer the loss of their own soul'? Mk8:36 

Inspiring Talks, Prayer with the monks, Confession and Holy Mass.                                       

Beautiful grounds for walks. A great opportunity to discern one's path in life. 

Full board/ own room. Cost: €150,  concessions for students. 

Contact: Sr Úna 0906481666 or Michael 086 2453123 or email: youth retreats@gmail.com 

Kilbeggan Town Community Survey.  Come along and have your say on 

Kilbeggan’s future Tuesday 3rd September 2024 from 11am to 6:30pm in Kilbeggan 

Parish Centre.  Complete the Online Survey form at                                                               

https://forms.office.com/e/Esjp8JmR0X   

The survey is open online between Wednesday 7th August 2024 to Friday 13th September 2024.  The Pur-

pose of the Community Survey is to evaluate the current economic, social, environmental, and physical 

status of Kilbeggan.  This will help assess the Town Centre’s vitality and viability, focusing on: Range 

and quality of activities; Mix of uses; Accessibility for residents; General amenity; Appearance; Safety; 

Traffic; Parking; Dereliction; Vacancy; Pedestrian and Cycle ways; and Climate Change Readiness. 

For more information see:                                                                                                                                                              

https://www.westmeathcoco.ie/en/ourservices/regeneration/    or contact:  

Regeneration Project Team,  Westmeath County Council Tel: 044 9332000  

or Email: regen@westmeathcoco.ie  

This is the First Friday week. I will be visiting the sick and house bound.  If you or a member 

of your family would like to receive Holy Communion, please let me know 087 2618353  

“The Cosy Café”      

The first meeting of the Cosy Café will be in the 

Parish Centre on  Tuesday October 8th from 11 

a.m. to 1p.m.  

The guest speaker is Pauline Nee from the HSE.  

Our Café is a support for people who are living with dementia and their families. It provides an 

opportunity for people to share experiences and get reliable information on dementia care and 

supports. The Café is free each month.  
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